
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                  
22nd March 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
          

Assalaamu alaikum / Peace be with you 
 

 
Re: Parent Information Evening - Y11 Teacher Assessed GCSE grades  
 
As you will know, no formal GCSE exams will take place this year. Your daughter’s grades will be determined 
by her teachers using appropriate evidence. The process for Teacher Assessed Grades has been decided by 
Ofqual and the exam boards.  
 
We have already briefed our pupils about the Teacher Assessed Grades process. I am now writing to invite you 
and your daughter to a Parent Information Evening about Teacher Assessed GCSE grades on Tuesday 30th 
March from 4:30pm to 5:15pm.  
 
Due to Covid safety restrictions we cannot host this at school. The evening will take place as a live virtual 
broadcast online on Microsoft Teams. I will present information and advice for parents and will answer 
questions submitted before and during my presentation.  
 
Further information will be sent out via your daughter’s Y11 Team. Although your daughter will have heard 
most of the information, she should still attend online with you.     
I look forward to meeting you virtually on 30th March at 4.30pm.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Antikhab Aslam  
Deputy Principal 
 
   
 


